
From: Shari McMahan <SMcMahan@csusb.edu>  
Sent: Thursday, July 26, 2018 3:03 PM 
To: Colleagues <colleagues@lists.csusb.edu> 
Subject: CEL Name Change 
 
Dear Colleagues,  
  
As some of you may know, in the last two years we made changes in administrative oversight of 
international education, and the College of Extended Learning is now providing leadership and oversight 
for all international education. As a result of these changes, we saw the need for the name of the college 
to accurately reflect the scope of its activities.  Similar changes have taken place on other CSU campuses 
when international education was moved under extended learning.  After receiving feedback from the 
Faculty Senate Executive Committee, the following name has been approved effective immediately: 
College of Extended and Global Education. 
  
The consolidation of all international education functions under one administrative umbrella has already 
brought some positive results and synergies. We have seen improvements in many processes, some 
examples of which are:  

• shorter processing time of admission documents;  

• access to one-stop-shop for all services for our international students and scholars; 

• improved integration to campus life and transition into degree programs for English learners; 

• increased access to international student advisors 
   
We look forward to further improving services to our domestic students traveling abroad and 
international students coming to our campus, as well as to further advancing the internationalization on 
the campus.  
  
Thank you,  
Shari  
  
  
Shari McMahan, Ph.D. 
Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs 
California State University San Bernardino 
5500 University Parkway, San Bernardino, Ca. 92407 
  
  


